
 

 

 

 

Medford Elementary School 

 

 

The letter R – Respectful – was introduced at our March Celebration.  Third grade students and 

teachers led the way with a skit and song. 

 

The Standards Based Grading committee continues to monitor the process/progress of our new 

grading system.  We will add social studies and science to grades 4-6 beginning in 2015-2016. 

 

Teachers have met for their spring data days to prep for the MCA’s.  Specialists did a nice job of 

presenting data from various sources and viewpoints.  In the end, new intervention groups were 

formed based on focus areas/strands.  Goals for students, classrooms and grade levels were 

established as well. 

 

Attendance for Spring conferences was approximately 99% 

 

A committee has been officially formed to plan our before school conferences.  An update will 

be given at the April meeting. 

 

Newsletter (attached) 
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Medford Community Education 

 

 

Below are the numbers for preschool and tiger club which are both community education 

offerings. 

 

Preschool – Angie Bierlen 

 

Section A  18/18 (full) 

Section B  16/18 

Section C  15/15 (full) 

 

 

Tiger Club – Hazel Mayfield 

 

A.M.  19 (cap is 25) 



 

 

P.M.  35 (cap is 40) 


